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Dear Jenny 
  
This letter is to whole heartedly thank you and your team for the work you did over the half term 
break in respect of the contact tracing. 
  
Thanks to the efforts of you and your colleagues we have been able to continue to break the pattern 
of transmission of the virus across Stockport.  I know that this was at times difficult for you to 
manage, juggling the demands of the contact tracing with your personal commitments.  I want to 
both recognise this and to thank you for your professionalism and the care you took of our 
community. 
  
Please pass on my thanks to any members of your team who were involved in the process during 
the holiday.  It is very much appreciated. 
  
Best wishes 
 

  
Chris McLoughlin 
Director of Children’s Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


